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The University Area Community Council endorses the attached Rabbit 
Creek Community Council (RCCC) request regarding the proposed public 
comment period for the Goals and Objectives of the draft Metropolitan 
Transportation Plan (MTP) 2050. The UACC believes that the proposed 15-
day comment period is woefully inadequate for a meaningful public process 
and requests AMATS to provide a 45-day public comment period for review 
of the Goals & Objectives, Performance Measures & Targets of the MTP 
2050.  

Thank you,  

Paul Stang, President, UACC  

 



 

 


